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January 24, 2024 

 
Ms. Nancy Marconi, Registrar  

Ontario Energy Board  

PO Box 2319  

2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor  

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

 
Re:  OEB File No. EB-2023-0195, Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
(“Toronto Hydro”) 2025-2029 Custom Rate Application for Electricity 
Distribution Rates and Charges – Technical Conference Schedule Amendment 

We are legal counsel to Toronto Hydro with respect to the above noted matter. 

At the Issues Conference held on January 22, 2023, Toronto Hydro explored with OEB staff and 
Intervenors the possibility of rescheduling the Technical Conference. All parties agreed to 
request that the OEB change the scheduled Technical Conference dates set out in Procedural 
Order No. 1 to April 8 to April 12, 2023.1 To ensure that the remainder of the schedule is not 
impacted, Toronto Hydro would prioritize all Technical Conference undertaking responses 
relevant to either OEB staff or Intervenor evidence and file the same on April 18 to ensure that 
the scheduled filing date for OEB staff or intervenor evidence is unaffected. Any undertaking 
unrelated to OEB staff or Intervenor evidence would be filed no later than April 22, 2023.  

In light of the forgoing, Toronto Hydro requests that the OEB amend Procedural Order No. 1 to 
account for the above schedule changes. 

 

Yours truly, 

Charles Keizer 

 

 

 
CK 

 

 
1 PWU was not in attendance at the Issues Conference, but later confirmed agreement 
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